From: Robert Waldron

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please Pass the Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:36:16 AM

Robert Waldron
6 B Pentucket Drive
Hampstead, NH 03826

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am all in favor of passage of this project. We need this clean power to get into the US and the
Northeast.

Sincerely,
Robert Waldron
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